

On the flag print out students should neatly write the name of a family member or friend who has served our country

in the Armed Forces.

The other lines on the flag should include the following information:

- War(s) and military branch they served.
- Relationship to family
- Comments on their life, any relevant facts to tell a bit about this person.
- What you admire or respect about the person.
- The writing should flow like a paragraph.

We welcome any pictures of the veteran you would like to send in as well. We will have a special bulletin board with the completed flags dedicated to our Veterans. (We will take good care of any photos) They do not need to be attached to the flag. We will be sharing the information as part of a classroom Veteran's Day Prayer Service. Students should practice reading their flag, or be prepared to give a short description of their selected Veteran for the classroom prayer service.

These flags should be very <u>neatly</u> written with accurate spelling and punctuation in complete sentences. They should also be <u>lightly colored</u> in the correct flag colors with crayon or colored pencil. The coloring <u>should not be so dark that it obscures the writing</u>. If you need more room use the extra sheet provided, do not write on the back of the flag itself. We will attach and back the papers at school.

Thank you for assisting on this project as needed. Completed flags are due back at school no later than Friday, November 5th. Students may turn in their flags earlier if finished.

